
Dear Families, 
 
Welcome back to the summer term. It has been lovely seeing the children back in school 
this week and overhearing the chatter about the learning for the term ahead. The year 
group newsletters and curriculum booklets have been circulated today, so please have a 
read of them to see what your child will be learning about this term.  
 
Just before the break we were treated to an evening of entertainment at Epsom Playhouse. 
Our Glee Club performed a song from the musical, Hairspray, and opened the show bril-
liantly. We were so proud of them! Thanks goes to Miss David and Miss Foley who made 
sure our children had the opportunity to shine!  
 
This week has been really busy. Phase 3 rehearsals for the end of year performance have 
begun; reception are getting ready for their year group assembly next week; year 3 had 
their first swimming lesson and much more!  
 
Thanks, once again, to the ‘Friends’ for funding our lovely growing activities for this year. 
Years 3-6 have been planting today and observing the changes in the growing beds since 
the last time they were outside. Reception were pond dipping on Wednesday – which was 
absolutely lovely. Capturing the awe and wonder of new discoveries!  
 
We say farewell to Miss Sullivan and Miss Santos this week. Both are moving on to new 
and different roles in schools and we wish them all the very best and thank them for the 
impact they have had on the children over their time with us.  
 
As always, the summer term is incredibly busy and so please refer to the dates sent out be-
fore the break and also check on the website. Mrs Hutton is currently recovering from sur-
gery and so please be sure to send any queries about dates to Mrs Pereira at  
info@southfield-park.surrey.sch.uk  
 
Please make sure that if your child is coming to school on a scooter or 
bike that they are wearing a helmet to keep them safe and where pos-
sible they are supervised.  
 
Have a lovely weekend.  
 
Lauren Clogg 
Headteacher 
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Attendance 

Sparky says “well done!” to Tuilagi Class, 
who had the best attendance this week 

with 98.3%, and to   Rashford, Daley and 
Holland  Classes, who also had high 

attendance this week! 

Well done to our Bright Sparks this week:  
 

 

 

 

    Bright Sparks 

Kinsella Jenni Rashford Oscar 

Tuilagi Ashton Joshua Sofia 

Federer Archie Simmonds Emilie 

Daley Neeral Wilmot Harry 

Groves Edward Kenny Ektoras 

Holland Cooper Peacock Kayla 

Hamilton Nikolai Anderson Ayaan 

Phone: 01372 743104                                                                                               
Absence Line: 01372 847965 
Polly Sawyer After school club: 07921 147335 
E-mail: info@southfield-park.surrey.sch.uk 



 

Please note that the 
cost of a meal for a 
Junior child (Y3-6) 
will be £2.70 from 
April. 

Meals for children in 
Reception and Y1-2 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Registered charity number 

1110233 

 

Email us 

friends@southfield-
park.surrey.sch.uk 

Pre-loved uniform enquiries 

friendsuniform@southfield-
park.surrey.sch.uk 

 

Find us on Facebook 

Friends of Southfield Park Pri-
mary | Facebook 

Follow us on Twitter 

@FoSPPEpsom 

We are now on Instagram! 

Friends of Southfield Park 
(@fosppepsom) 

 

Support Us 

Don't forget to support us 
when shopping online 

Friends of Southfield Park 
Fundraising | Easyfundraising 

Support 'Southfield Park Pri-
mary School' - TheGivingMa-

chine 

https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ 

 

Enter our lottery 

Support Southfield Park Prima-

ry School when you play Your 

School Lottery - Your School 

Lottery 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What has been going on in school 
this week? 

Reception  

children have 
been Pond  

Dipping! 

Year 4 have been 
planting vegetables 
which they will use 

in their cooking  
later on in the term! 
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Church Administrator  

Christ Church Epsom Common KT19 8NE  

● Salary: circa. £15,000 pa dependent on qualifi-
cations and experience  
● Contract: Part-time (25 hours), Fixed Term Con-
tract (2 years) · Managing the church office as an ef-
fective communications hub for all church life through 
the week as well as handle the day-to-day venue bookings, invoicing, 
and church diary.  

· Co-ordinating all church administration in an efficient and accurate 
manner, releasing pastoral and teaching staff for church growth.  

· Managing social media communication on behalf of the church.  

· Will be well-organised, a team player and enjoy working alongside a 
variety of people from different backgrounds.  

· Will have a secure working knowledge of popular office systems includ-
ing Microsoft Office, Outlook, PowerPoint, and Excel.  

· Will have marketing and social media expertise including mail chimp 
newsletters and a creative approach to building the profile of the church 
both to current members and to the wider community.  

 

 

An exciting, challenging and rewarding role has opened up at Christ 
Church Epsom for a gifted administrator to join us as a vital member of 
the team. We are seeking an organised individual to ensure the smooth 
running of the Parish life, supporting staff and volunteers in the delivery 
of the varied activities of the church and ensuring that communication is 
as effective as possible within our community.  

Christ Church is a lively Anglican church, situated on the edge of Epsom 
Common and within easy walking distance of Epsom town centre. Our 
vision is to be “a Living Well and living well” as we seek to engage with 
people in our local community, and as we equip our current congrega-
tion to serve Jesus and share the Good News.  

Key responsibilities will include:  

The ideal candidate:  

For more information about this post please contact Fay Wedlake at 
cw2@christchurchepsom.org.uk  

To apply, please send a CV and covering letter, detailing what skills you 
could bring to the role and why you wish to apply, to  

vicar@christchurchepsom.org.uk  

Closing Date for Applications: 12noon Monday 24th April 2023  

Interview date: Thursday 4th May 2023  


